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With a heavy heart...but full of peace!!!  
 

 

 

It is with a heavy heart that I write to you today, unfortunately, it has 

been made clear that I will not be able to apply for my work permit 

while I am still in Kenya. Immigration wants people to be in their 

home country when they apply for their work permits for the first time. 

Then once the application has been approved, then I can return to 

Kenya. There is no time limit on how long this can take so please pray 

for the Lord’s will.  

I know God has a plan and it is better than I could ever imagine. His 

timing is perfect and His grace is sufficient. 

   

Proverbs 16:9 "The heart of man plans his 

way, but the Lord establishes his steps". 
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 Gods blessings.... 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kitty, Skodrick and Job have been a few of the faces I have seen every day for 

months. They have helped me learn Swahili, they have laughed with me and they 

have help me grow in ways I never thought possible. I will forever be grateful for 

them.   

 

 



 

 

Ben and Lauren (friends I met going to a weekly Bible study) along with Job, 

Skodrick, Kitty and I, all went bowling. We had such a good time, I hope we 

can do it again before I go.  



 

 

 

 

 

Job, Lauren and I at bowling. 

So imagine my surprise when I saw someone here in a Nebraska t-shirt. I of course 

had to get a picture. This is the only picture Eric smiled in...and that was only 

because I told him to.   

 

 

 

I will be returning to the US around March 12th. I will be spending a few weeks 

in LaGrange, WY and then will be heading to Nebraska to my Mom’s. I plan on 

doing some support raising and visiting while I am back. If you would like me 

to come and see you please don't hesitate to let me know. I will also be 

contacting people as I travel.  

I’m excited to see each other face to face and tell you about all that has been 

going on. The Lord has done a mighty work and I’m excited about the work 

that He is calling me to do.  

Thank you for all your love, encouragement and support. As I look to the Lord 

for guidance and comfort, I know you are interceding on my behalf and that is 

such a blessing. Asante sana (thank very much). I hope you are well and I will 

be seeing you soon.   

Because of His Grace 

Love  

LeAnn 

 



 

 

PRAISE 

-Many new great friends 

-Learning Swahili  

-Growing closer to the Lord 

-Gods guidance and help 

-My teachers who are so kind to me 

-Building my faith  

 

 

PRAYER 

-Saying good-bye 

-Packing/Travel 

-Affordable plane tickets  

-Traveling to Kisumu 

-Continue to be teachable 

-Being a blessing  
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